
Changes to Family Law Rules





As of April 23, 2018, Ontario has made changes to the Family Law Rules to support the e-filing service for joint divorce applications. If you live in Brampton, Hamilton, Ottawa or Toronto, you can file a joint divorce application online without visiting a courthouse.  � HYPERLINK "https://www.ontario.ca/page/file-joint-divorce-application-online" ��Learn more� 





On April 30, 2018, multiple rule and form changes to support the new Child, Youth and Family Services Act, (S.O. 2017, c. 14) came into effect. Find out more about this � HYPERLINK "http://www.children.gov.on.ca/htdocs/English/professionals/childwelfare/modern-legislation.aspx" ��new legislation�.





On July 1, 2018, the timelines to serve and file motion and conference materials will be extended. There will also be amendments to the confirmation rules and two new confirmation forms (one for motions and one for conferences). Updated rules relating to costs will also come into effect.





Please see the � HYPERLINK "http://www.e-laws.gov.on.ca/html/regs/english/elaws_regs_990114_e.htm" �Family Law Rules, O. Reg. 114/99�  and 


� HYPERLINK "http://ontariocourtforms.on.ca/en/family-law-rules-forms/" �http://ontariocourtforms.on.ca/en/family-law-rules-forms/� for details.  




















